
Dear New Trier Families,  

Our highest priorities are the safety and well-being of our students and staff, and we continuously 
work to ensure that our school is a secure environment. In partnership with the New Trier Parents’ 
Association Parent University, we would like to invite parents/guardians to join Superintendent Paul 
Sally, Director of Safety, Rai Pavely and me where we will share information about Understanding 
New Trier’s Emergency Operations Plan on Tuesday, October 8, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. in the McGee 
Theatre at the Winnetka Campus.  We will provide an overview of safety measures we have 
implemented, including building security, emergency preparedness plan and communication, and 
training. 

During this session, we will also discuss how families can contribute to maintaining a safe school 
environment, whether through communication with the school or reinforcing key safety messages 
at home. Your feedback and involvement are invaluable to our ongoing efforts. 

If there are specific questions you’d like addressed, please let us know here. 

We look forward to seeing you at this event. 

Sincerely, 

Denise Dubravec                                                               

Principal/Assistant Superintendent, Winnetka Campus  

 

https://forms.gle/UX5ugRjFVaCHhmww9

